22 May 2024 REF: 1IPS/PRL/24-25/36

Astrospace Planetarium

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to inform you that our school is organizing a spectacular show
“Astrospace Planetarium” for the students to experience an educational journey
through the Universe on 26, 27 & 28 May 2024 through advanced technology
and 3D Visuals.

Students get an opportunity to experience constellations and stars in the night
sky, travel to planets in our solar system, visit galaxies. They can get a chance to
know how astronauts are trained and how they work & live in space and so much
more through this show.

Kindly send the duly filled consent form along with SR 20/- on Thursday, 23
May 2024 for the same.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.
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Warm Regards,

anthosh v Prabhakaran

Interim Principal
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